
 
RFQ DATE;    April 22, 2013 

RFQ FOR;    Transportation Prioritization Study (Update) 

RFQ NUMBER;   201304-219 

 

 

 

07-01-2013: After a very extensive review of responses from the two companies listed 
above by the entire Taney County Transportation Advisory Board (TCTAB), Mr. Randy 
Haes with Road & Bridge made a recommendation to the Taney County Commission to 
award to: HDR Engineering, Inc. Forsyth, Mo. 

After a very brief discussion clarifying the purpose of this action, that of being an update 
to the existing study, the Taney County Commission voted unanimously to award as 
recommended. 

 

Thank you. 

Ron Erickson 
Director of Purchasing 

Taney County Missouri 
July 1, 2013 

 

NO. ENGINEERING COMPANIES 
1 Allenbrand – Drews & Associates, Inc. Olathe, Ks. 
2 HDR Engineering, Inc. Forsyth, Mo. 
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